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Contact: Jim Johnson 

Phone: 512.930.3535 

Email: Jim@georgetownchamber.org  

 

GEORGETOWN CHAMBER ANNOUNCES NEW EVENTS AND 

ENGAGEMENT COORDINATOR 

GEORGETOWN, TX, June 2, 2021 –  

The Georgetown Chamber of Commerce announces Rebecca Lockerbie as the 

new Events and Engagement Coordinator. Rebecca started her new role on 

June 2, 2021.  

Rebecca graduated from Stephen F. Austin State University in May, with a focus 

in Meeting and Event Planning. In her new position, Rebecca will oversee the 

sales and service of the Georgetown Event Center. She will also handle key 

areas of the Chamber’s Social Media Campaign. 

Rebecca has a background in event planning and hotel management. Her 

previous experience in the Hospitality industry will add value to the Chamber 

team.  

The Georgetown Chamber of Commerce is an independent 501(c)6 nonprofit 

organization with a mission to facilitate economic success for our community 

through advocacy, education and collaboration.  
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